
1. Audit Committee 

 

We find that the records of the district treasurer were audited by Wild Range Tax & Accounting 
Services.  The district NMI records were audited by Brenda Egbert accountant, and NYI records 
were audited by Melody Goodau.  The district NDI records were audited by Jacque Sappington, 
Accountant. 

 Since these auditors have used generally accepted auditing standards, we feel the 
aforementioned books are in proper order.  We commend the various treasurers for their 
excellent ministry to the Body of Christ and the Joplin District Church of the Nazarene. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jake Blakenship, Chairman 


